From: 
Sent: 20 May 2015 23:24
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning apps on www.cherwell.gov.uk

	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning apps (8938) 
	

	Name:
	Lee Godber
	

	Address 1:
	The New Lodge
	

	Address 2:
	Bicester Road
	

	Town:
	Launton
	

	Postcode:
	OX26 5DQ
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Ref. Planning Application 15/00837/OUT I Would like to object to the above planning application. It seems completely unnecessary to allow a small number of house to start to destroy one of the few remaining wildlife habitats in Bicester. There are such large housing plans in other areas so I really can't see the point in allowing a small development to have such an impact to the wildlife area and local residents. Thanks.
	



